
   

 
 
 

          Friday 22 October, 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Mrs Lewis will not be returning to school after half-term. For the 
interim, Ms Harrison will continue to teach the children until we appoint a teacher, who will also cover 
Mrs Lewis’ maternity leave. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs S Geddis 
Head Teacher 
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